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Weekly Newsletter – 30th November 2015 
 

Appleton Street, Warsop, 

Mansfield, Notts, NG20 0QF 

Telephone: 01623 842163 
 

 

  Christmas Fair                    
 
The PTFA are working hard to make this a fantastic event for the 
children. In order to help them, please bring any donations of wine, 
bric-a-brac and tombola prizes into school as soon as possible. 
 
Remember to purchase your raffle tickets from the school office if 
you haven’t already done so. We have some fantastic prizes 
available, so don’t miss your chance to win. Tickets are £1 per strip. 
 
Children will also have a chance to visit Santa in his grotto.  
 
Hope you can join us for this fantastic event! 

  

 

Upcoming Events 
 
Christmas lunch – 8th December 

Christmas Dodgeball Competition/ Christmas jumper day 9th December 

Year 6 visit to Kings Mill Hospital – 9th December 

Christmas Fair -10th December 
 

 

 

 
Happening this week 

 
Monday 30th November & 
Tuesday 1st December 
Phonics sessions  
 

Wednesday 2nd December 
After school Football Club for 
Key Stage Two 
Foundation Stage Nativity – 
9.30am 
Key Stage One Nativity – 2.00pm 
 
Thursday 3rd December 
Swimming for year five children. 
(Nightingale class) 
Years 1 & 2 visit to the 
pantomime ‘Aladdin’  
Victorian Great Exhibition 2.15-
3.15 
Foundation Stage Nativity – 
9.30am 
Key stage one Nativity – 5.00pm 
 
Friday 4th December 
SF4 Kids – Corporal Butcher 
Year 6 visit to Warsop Library 
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Victorian Great Exhibition 

Please come along to our Victorian Exhibition being held on Thursday 2.15 – 3.15. Don’t forget to bring in 
your inventions on the day. These can be absolutely anything – let your imagination run wild! 

Homework Club 

Please remember that homework club will now be taking place on a Tuesday lunchtime instead of Monday 
after school. Therefore, there will be no homework club tonight.  

Lost Property 

Can all parents and carers please ensure that all uniform is labelled with your child’s name? If anything is 
missing, then please check lost property which is located in reception. 

Parking 

Please do not park on the yellow zig-zags outside of school. These are there to protect your children and make 
the environment around school safer. If you have to park on the street, can you please ensure that you do so 
respectfully and do not block access for our neighbours. 

Photo Consent Forms 

If you still haven’t returned your photo consent form can you please do so as soon as possible. We like to 
advertise all the good work being done in school and would like to use numerous photos both on the school 
website and in and around school. If you have lost your form then please ask for another one at reception. 

Free School Meals 

If you think you may be eligible for Free School Meals then please apply to Nottinghamshire County Council. 
Even if your child is in receipt of Universal Free School Meals, we may still be able access further funding to 
help with your child’s education. To find out if you are eligible, please visit our website where you will be 
able to find out more information and online forms. Alternatively you can ring the FSM team on 01623 
433009 who will ask you some qualification questions and give you an immediate answer. 
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More Important News 

        Stars of the week ending 27th November were: 

Reception – Ryan Dring & Summer Palmer 
Year 1 – Tyler Clarke & Krystal-Louisa Hargreaves 
Year 2 – Pauliasi Dau & Jenson Foster 
Year 3/4 L – Felicity Insley & Jemma Hobson  
Year 3/4 P – Benjamin Overton & Eva Rick 
Year 5 – Callum Smith & Jamie Walker 
Year 6 – Kian Briggs & Clare Holden 
 
Best behaved class were the Siskins in Year 3/4L – well done! 
 
 

Attendance 

Can we please stress the importance of getting your children to school on 
time and ready to learn. Attendance last week was 97.6% which is slightly 
down on last week. Hopefully we can get it back up again this week. 
However, we still had two classes who achieved 100%! Well done to the 
Jays in Year 1 and the Doves in Year 2. 
 
Attendance over 96% is considered good as a national average 

 

Planning ahead! 
The Year 6 KS2 SATs will be 
administered in the week 
commencing 9 May 2016. 
 

 

We would love you to… 

Join us for Maths games on a 
Tuesday morning from 8.30am.  

Reading every Friday morning 
from 8.30am. 

CHILDREN WILL 
RECEIVE A TEAM POINT 
EVERY TIME THEY 
ATTEND!! 

 

Breakfast Club is held on a daily 
basis from 8.00am to 8.30am at 
a cost of £1.20 

 

 

 


